
RESOLUTION NO.      MAY 21, 2024 
 

A RESOLUTION CEASING THE RESERVED PARKING PERMIT SYSTEM 
FOR THE SOUTH FRONT STREET PARKING LOT  

 
WHEREAS, the City of Hudson is the owner of a municipal parking lot located on the east 
side of South Front Street in the vicinity of the Amtrak Train Station; and 
 
WHEREAS, by Common Council Resolution No. 7 of June 18, 2002, a reserved permit 
parking system for a portion of the South Front Street Parking Lot has been created; and 
 
WHEREAS,  the number of reserved parking spaces in said lot has become inadequate to 
accommodate the increasing parking demand made by permit holders which results in 
complaints, the submittal of parking ticket appeals by permit holders and a loss of revenue 
to the City of Hudson; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Parking Study Ad-Hoc Committee determined that the reserved parking 
permit system at the South Front Street Parking Lot shall cease; and  
 
WHEREAS, the cessation of the reserved parking permit system is expected to increase 
parking revenue; and     
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Common Council hereby agrees that the 
Reserved Parking Permit System for the South Front Street Parking Lot shall cease 
immediately and the current parking permit holders shall be phased out by May of 2025. 
 
 
Introduced by_________________________  Approved_____________________________ 
 
 
Seconded by__________________________  By____________________________________ 
               Kamal Johnson, Mayor 


